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INMATE ESCAPES FROM POLLOCK PENITENTIARY

On April 5, 2006, inmate Richard McNair, age 47, was discovered

missing from  the United States Penitentiary in Pollock,

Louisiana.  Inmate McNair is a white male with blue eyes and

brown hair.  He is 6 feet tall and weighs approximately 210

pounds.  He has scars on his left wrist and both knees.

Inmate McNair is a North Dakota Department of Corrections inmate

being housed by the Bureau of Prisons.  He is serving a life

sentence for Murder, Criminal Attempt, and Burglary.  He is a

native of Minot, North Dakota.  

The FBI, U.S. Marshals Service and local law enforcement have

been notified and escape procedures are in effect. 

This inmate is considered to be dangerous and should not be

approached.  If you believe you have seen inmate McNair or you

have any information about this offender, immediately contact the

United States Marshals Service at 318-676-4200 or the United

States Penitentiary at 318-561-5384.
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